
 Purchasing Division 
 

 18 No. County St. 9th Fl.  
 Waukegan, IL 60085-4350 
  Phone 847 377 2929 
  Fax 847 984-5889                                                                                                                
 
 
March 22, 2016 
 
Theodore Testa 
Lake County Health Dept. 
3010 Grand Ave. 
Waukegan, IL 60085 
ttesta@lakecountyil.gov 
 

RE: RFP 12007 – PSYCHOLOGICAL SERVICES AGREEMENT 
CURRENT CONTRACT PERIOD - MARCH 1, 2015 THROUGH FEBRUARY 29, 2016 
     
Dear Theodore: 
 
Lake County’s current contract with Lake County Health Department expired February 29, 2016.  Based 
on performance and continuing need, the County has extended this contract for the following one (1) 
year period of March 1, 2016 to February 28, 2017.  All of the terms and conditions of the contract shall 
apply. 
 
Please use this as formal notice to renew the agreement. If you have any concerns please contact us at 
purchasing@lakecountyil.gov or fax to (847) 984-5889. 

  
Thank you for your continued interest in doing business with Lake County. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
RuthAnne K. Hall 
Purchasing Agent 
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